
June 10, 2020 

Good Morning, 

Please read the attached letter carefully regarding the return of school materials to school on Monday, 
June 22nd between 9:00 AM and 1:00 PM.  We are expecting items like library books, textbooks, and 
calculators.  Do not return your laptop or instrument.  These items are separately addressed in the 
letter.  Refunds for the 8th grade activities and the Lake Compounce trip can also be picked up on this 
day.   

Items should be returned/refunds picked up based on the schedule in the letter to adhere to proper 
social distancing protocols.   

Thanks for your continued cooperation. 

Sue Ostrofsky 

Principal 
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Parent Letter - Return Materials to School-Spanish.pdf  
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